Now and always, we are here to support your clients, our passengers, when it is time to travel.

As a leading airline, we understand that the current situation is very difficult, and how vital it is to give our full
support to you and provide you the best travel solutions.

Whether your customers need to book a trip back home or have an upcoming trip, we are offering flexibility* to
change their travel plans for travel up to 30 September 2020 as follows:

1. Change travel date free of charge
2. Exchange for a future travel voucher with 10% additional value
3. Refund your ticket

To learn more visit our website.

*Terms and conditions apply.

Request a voucher |

https://gatarairways.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/requests/new


https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=35178480&msgid=155720&act=F96C&c=1760263&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.qatarairways.com%2Fen%2Ftravel-with-confidence.html&cf=19538&v=7367e1ff38960464c2f407532b2e1439e79010dbfb903908480235c1a2efd7b2
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=35178480&msgid=155720&act=F96C&c=1760263&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fqatarairways.zendesk.com%2Fhc%2Fen-us%2Frequests%2Fnew&cf=19538&v=9c37dfd589dddd01268e7ec07a3154dbcbad4117da111291f12270ed2e42daa7

